## TOWN OF MORIAH

## 38 Park Place Port Henry, New York 12974 Thomas R. Scozzafava, Supervisor moriahsuper@nycap.rr.com

518-546-8631 Tel.

518-546-3342 fax

March 08, 2018

Dear Seasonal Camper:

Another camping season is fast approaching and we are looking forward to another great summer.

We are pleased that Wayne & Ruth Plunkett will once again be our Campsite Managers at Bulwagga Bay. Tammy & Norm Wright will once again be our Campsite Managers at the Champ RV Park.

The 2018 rates are attached to this letter.

Opening/Closing Dates:

May 5, 2018 - October 7, 2018.

PRIOR SET UP MAY BEGIN APRIL 29, 2018- May 4, 2018. No overnight stays allowed until May 5, 2018 (Opening Day).

The \$150.00 reservation fee will be due by April 8, 2018. As before, if we have not received this fee by this date, the site becomes available for others. The reservation fee will be deducted from the site fee and is non-refundable.

Payments may still be made by Master Card or Visa credit cards. Rose or Julie will be handling this at the Town Hall at (518) 546-3341, Monday –Friday, 8:00AM-4:00PM.

BY TOWN OF MORIAH BOARD RESOLUTION, PAYMENT FOR ALL SEASONAL CAMPSITES MUST BE PAID IN FULL BYJUNE 1, 2018. IF NOT, THE OPTION FOR A SEASONAL SITE WILL BE FORFEITED AND ANY AMOUNT PAID WILL BE CREDITED TOWARD A MONTHLY SITE. NO REFUNDS OF ANY AMOUNT PAID TOWARDS A SEASONAL SITE! NO EXCEPTIONS!

We look forward to seeing you again at our campgrounds.

Sincerely

Thomas R. Scozzafava

Town Supervisor

cc: Paul Salerno, Councilman

Wayne & Ruth Plunkett Norm & Tammy Wright

Matthew Brassard, Councilman